
                                            
  
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Economics Day is next Monday, March 21. 
Students will have an opportunity to “shop 
around” in the morning after stores are set up, 
so please send your student in with quarters if 
you would like for them to be able to purchase 
any items. We would love to have volunteers to 
help with the event from 1 – 3 that afternoon!  
 
Picture Day is this Thursday, March 17. If you 
would like to purchase a class picture, please 
send in your money that morning. You do not 
have to pre-pay in order to purchase the 
individual spring pictures.  
 
Information about this year’s spring fundraiser, 
Read-a-thon, went home in Wednesday folders 
last week. Please be sure to set up your child’s 
site and help raise money for our school.  
 
I am missing a few report card envelopes that 
were not returned when students tracked back 
in in January. Please send them in if you still 
have them at home!  
 
Lastly, it seems most of our stash of pencils and 
erasers disappeared while I was out! If you are 
able to send in some pencils and/or erasers, it 
would be greatly appreciated!  
 
Thank you for all you do to help your child 
succeed!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Wise 

Letter from Mrs. Wise 

What We’re Learning 
About!  

Word Study: smaller, smallest, higher, highest, 
wetter, wettest, later, latest, noisier, noisiest, 
happier, happiest, either, busy 
 
Writer’s Workshop: Realistic Fiction Writing 

Daily 5: Point of View, Characters  

Math: Addition/Subtraction, Assessment 
Wednesday 

Social Studies: Economics 

Specials Schedule 

Monday – Technology 

Tuesday – Art 
        
Wednesday – P.E. (remember sneakers)  
 
Thursday – Media  
 
Friday – Music 
 
 

Second Grade News 
Mrs. Wise’s Class 
March 14, 2016 

Upcoming Events and Dates to 
Remember 

 
March 17   Picture Day 
March 21 Economics Day  
March 24 Track Out 
 

Contact Info: 
Email: awise@wcpss.net 

 

 


